
HOWEVALLEY ELEMENTARY

SBDM MINUTES

October 17, 2013
2:30 p.m.

Members present:  

Theresa Collins-teacher, Kathy Cofer-teacher, Deborah Lewis-teacher, Sharon Kennedy-parent, -Trish Gwinn-parent, and Beth Handel-principal/chairperson.

Visitors:  Gary Milby, Associate Superintendent for Finance
Mrs. Handel presented the proposed October agenda and SBDM Committee approved the agenda as presented. (Cofer-1st, Lewis-2nd)
Mrs. Handel presented the September SBDM minutes for approval.  Committee agreed to accept the minutes as presented.  (Ghaderi-1st, Cofer-2nd)  

Good News-Mrs. Handel shared test score information with council.  Howevalley proved to make the greatest improvement in scores in the entire district.  Mrs. Handel gave a brief overview referencing the School Report Card for 2012-2013.  
The following policies were presented for approval after revisions during the September meeting.  Committee reviewed each policy.  Motion was made and seconded for approval of each.

*Committees Policy (Collins-1st, Lewis-2nd)

*Consultation Policy (Collins-1st, Lewis-2nd)

*Extracurricular Policy (Collins-1st, Lewis-2nd)

*Instructional and Non-Instructional Staff Time Policy (Collins-1st, Lewis-2nd)

*Parent Involvement Policy (Collins-1st, Lewis-2nd)

Mrs. Handel presented the Emergency Management Plan and Off-site Evacuation Plan to the council.  Plan was revised through all SBDM committees.  Committee approved the plan as presented. (Ghaderi-1st, Lewis-2nd)

Mrs. Handel discussed ideas for the use of our upcoming PLD day.  Homeroom teachers will be completing parent conferences.  The Planning and Professional Development & School Culture (PBIS committee) minus homeroom teachers will be attending our school’s second PBIS training.  Mrs. Schaefer will be attending primary Math training and Mrs. Lewis will be attending intermediate Math training.   

Accident reports and the school activities and MUNIS budgets were reviewed

In other business:
Mrs. Gwinn, parent representative shared what she did at her last Parent Advisory Council meeting. Mrs. Collins shared information from the last Certified Advisory Council meeting.

Mr. Milby said there had been no change in the new school status.  Request For Proposals have gone out and Board is reviewing those as they receive them.  

. 

 With no other business Mrs. Ghaderi made a motion to adjourn.  (Ghaderi-1st,Cofer-2nd) The meeting adjourned at 3:35p.m.  


